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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/27/2005

From:     Libby Rook

Comment:
I have some pictures of my parents and grandparents that I would love to have copied
to include in a scrapbook for my mom's birthday.  However, we don't know the name of
the photographers who took them, so we can't copy them.  These pictures were taken 
before I was born (42 years ago).  It's impossible to track them down.  They are 
probably not alive anymore!  Please do something!!!  It seems like 5 years would be 
a more ralistic copyright time - or maybe we could just pay an extra fee to the 
photographer to retain the rights to make copies.
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